
NEWSLETTER

14th February 2020

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 4, Week 1

Monday 24th February 2020 – Term 4 starts

Wednesday 26th February 2020 – Year 6 to ‘Beauty and the Beast’ at Cox Green School

Book Week 2020

Monday 2nd to Friday 6th March 2020

With World Book Day fast approaching (Thursday 5th March 2020) this year we will again be 

celebrating the event in style with a whole week set aside to celebrate books and explore the 

enjoyment of reading.

Our ‘Book Week’ will run from Monday 2nd to Friday 6th March 2020 and a number of exciting 

events have already been planned. 

The author Leysa Henderson will be running a series of assemblies and Q and A sessions, the 

rapper Rob Bradley will be running assemblies and workshops and we will be visited by M and M 

Theatre Production Company, performing “The Secret Garden”.  

The children will also enjoy visits to Cox Green Library, Reading Buddies activities and a ‘Drop 

Everything and Read’ day.  

We will finish the week with our book character Dress-Up Day.  On Friday 6th March, children are 

invited to come to school dressed as a book character, hopefully bringing with them the book that 

the character comes from.  They will also receive a World Book Day Token to spend on a book of 

their choice.   All in all, it promises to be an exciting week filled with variety!

Scholastic Book Fair

Thank you to all of the Parents and 

Caregivers who purchased books at 

the recent Book Fair.  

The PTA made made a total of 

£339.45 for the school to use to 

purchase additional reading 

resources.

Lowbrook PTA Shoe Collection

The PTA will be collecting good quality used shoes again for donation to Sal's Shoes 

(https://www.salsshoes.com/) on Thursday 27th February at drop off and pick up. Shoes need to 

be cleaned, secured together in pairs with a £1 donation per pair to cover the cost of getting them 

to their new owners. Half term is a great time to have a clear out – all types of shoes welcome!



 

 

 

BOOK SWAP  

A CELEBRATION OF 
CHILDRENS BOOK 

WEEK 

TUESDAY 3RD 
MARCH 2020 

FROM 3PM 
 

 

Bring the books 

you no longer 

want to school 

and get a token 

to pick up 

another book to 

take home 

 

All extra books 

you’d like to take 

home are only £1 

each 

 

Book and 

character bits 

and bobs and for 

sale 

  

YUMMY STORY BOOK 
CUPCAKES FOR SALE 

 


